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ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER No. 015 
Series of 2023 
 
FOR:   NATIONAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS 

ALL CHAPTER OFFICERS AND TRUSTEES  
ALL SOCIETY CHAIRPERSONS AND MEMBERS 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP 

  
SUBJECT: SUPPORT FOR MISS IECEP LAKAMBINING INHINYERA 2023 

AND THE 7th PHILIPPINE WOMEN ENGINEERS SUMMIT 2023  

 

DATE 05 JULY 2023 
  
IECEP as a member organization of the Philippine Technological Council (PTC), 
concurrently supports the PTC - Women Engineers Network (WEN) – the organizer for 
the annual Lakambining Inhinyera competition aimed at promoting understanding, 
goodwill and cooperation among women engineers, exchanging ideas, concerns and 
supporting a common purpose for the benefit of the member engineering 
organizations.  
 
For this year, the 6th Lakambining Inhinyera will be held alongside the 7th Philippine 
Women Engineers Summit 2023 on August 3-5, 2023 at Century Park Hotel Manila.  
IECEP Member Women Engineers are ENJOINED to attend and participate on the event 
with the theme of “Women Engineers and Scientists as Global Leaders in Sustainable 
Partnerships for Renewable Energies and Technologies”.   The summit recognizes the 
key players at the forefront of innovation in renewable energies and technologies, and 
leading the way in creating partnerships that are critical to achieving sustainability 
goals.  The summit is also a venue for the speakers and participants to share their 
activities, programs, projects and technologies undertaken by women engineers and 
scientists.  
 
On a related note, the Inaugural Miss IECEP competition was held as a side event of the 
recently concluded IECEP Midyear Convention 2023 on which Miss IECEP Cebu, Engr. 
Kimberly S. Enaron, was crowned as Miss IECEP 2023 which entitles her to represent 
the Institute in the Lakambining Inhinyera 2023. With this, the IECEP Community and 
General Membership together with the IECEP Chapters and its Chapter Leadership are 
also ENJOINED to throw in their full support to our crowned IECEP representative as 
she struts in full confidence the beauty and talent of an Electronics Engineer.  Pledges 
are hereby requested VOLUNTARILY through the IECEP Cebu Chapter c/o Gov. Michael 
Daan, through the published Gcash account of Engr. Enaron, or through the National 
Office Secretariat.  
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This Order shall be posted in IECEP's Medium of General Circulation.  All concerned 
stakeholders shall be apprised. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Engr. Lyle Anthony Jowill G. Villas 
National President 
 


